I'hursday, 01 December 2016

Lynsay Coupe
Licensing Section
Leicester City Council
91 Granby Street
Leicester. LE1 6FB

Dear Ms Coupe
Re: License Application N° 088223 Red Apple Supermarket

Thank you for the information regarding the above mentioned Supermarket and their application
to retail alcohol.

Unfortunately. I am unable to attend the hearing on Friday 9th December and neither do I have
anyone to attend in my place but hope that my objections to the issue of a licence will remain for

consideration.

However, if a licence is issued to the said store, may I recommend that it is for a trial period to
ascertain whether the alcoholics are attracted back to the area and if so, what effect has it had on the
residents of Hannam Court.

One thing I did not mention in my initial correspondence is that the alcoholics regularly used the
entrance to Hannam Court to urinate and on one occasion to defecate and this unsavoury practice should

seriously be taken into consideration when deliberating as to issuing a licence to the re Apple store.

Yours

sincerely

4

%)

m
O
-
O
=

LICENSING

5
:

R

Far




